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Change of dates for the October 2017 sessions of the governing bodies 

 

The Director would like to inform Member States that the next sessions of the IOPC Funds’ governing bodies 

will now take place from Monday 30 October to Thursday 2 November 2017. 

This is due to a change in the International Maritime Organization’s programme of meetings for 2017 and a 

subsequent request from IMO Secretary-General, Mr Kitack Lim, inviting the IOPC Funds to consider 

rescheduling the next sessions of its governing bodies, which were due to be held from Monday 23 to 

Friday 27 October 2017.   

Invitations and agendas will be issued shortly.  

 


